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I joined Gator Nation in 2015, after completing my fellowship at Duke University. I continue to be 
amazed with the warm ‘family atmosphere’ that is cultivated at UF. I am located in the College of 
Medicine, serving as Medical Director of Neuro-Oncology and maintaining a strong commitment to 
Education and Research. I have enjoyed my time on the University Multi-Cultural Mentoring Program 
and continue to have Undergraduates spend time in our clinic. After serving on the Medical Student 
Interviewing Committee, I was invited to join the Medical School Admissions Committee this upcoming 
Academic Year. My research has been translational in the UF Brain Tumor Immunotherapy Program 
where I am lucky enough to work with amazing Research faculty and students across different Colleges. I 
am currently in my second term on Faculty Senate which shows my commitment to serving our 
University. I was able to spend several years as chair of the Committees on Committees and served this 
past year as chair of the Budget Council.  I believe that sustained growth and success for the University 
are dependent upon its Faculty and Students. For our Faculty, if elected as your chair, I would like to 
focus my efforts to improve Faculty retention by closely evaluating the benefits packages and P&T 
process. I would like to specifically work on improving the retirement and healthcare plans for our 
Faculty as well as the teaching evaluation faculty working with students and Postdocs. Thank you for 
considering me to serve you as chair. Go Gators! 

 


